



July 27, 2018

To: Crown Point Businesses

My name is John Meyer, President of Meyer Broadcasting Corporation. I have been a businessman in Crown Point for the past 46 years as the founder of FM radio station WFLM, 103.9 that later became WWJY. After I sold the station in the mid-1990s, I formed a network of Internet radio stations.

USA-365.com and **Indiana-Sports.com** feature Crown Point High School sports. **TheBreez.com** features easy listening and instrumentals and vocals. **TheSeaBreez.com** features an all easy vocal format. **WFLM.us** features a vintage beautiful music format that was common in the 1970s. **Musical-Memories.com** showcases the standards and easy listening music of the 1950s and early 1960s. **YourChristmasMusicStation.net** offers the best in Traditional and familiar Christmas music.

We have been carrying Crown Point football and basketball for the past 15-years on USA-365.com, and we were the only local broadcast outlet to carry all of the Crown Point Girls Softball 2017 playoff games up to and through their 2-1 state championship title game over Avon in Indianapolis. That was a privilege that we do not take lightly. Today we ask for your financial support to enable us to carry on our tradition of excellence as we begin our 2018-2019 Crown Point High School sports seasons.

Our play-by-play team consists of Dave Woodworth, Mark Smith and Frank Sprankle.

We have a variety of commercial packages designed to fit your budget in promoting your business and Crown Point High School sports. Frank Sprankle will be happy to stop by and explain our various packages and how you can a part of something special this school year in promoting our student athletes and driving more customers to your business. Please call Frank Sprankle at (219) 781-6970 or e-mail usa365@ameritech.net to request a sales advertising quote.

We are the only broadcast facility that exclusively carries every Crown Point high school football game and a heavy schedule of winter basketball and spring baseball and softball games. We look forward to working with you to help promote the youth of our community.

Sincerely,

John Meyer, President

Meyer Broadcasting Corporation